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Congratulations to the Triton College Graduating Class of 2022 
 

 

Congratulations Scholars Program Students! 
 

 

 
 

 

Scholars Program Director Dr. Michael Flaherty 

presented five outstanding students from the Scholars Program: 

Adam Kania, Donovan Grbic, Monserrat Chavez, Madeline Norton, Victoria Zubchenko. 

All are graduating with high honors after completing the academically rigorous  

Scholars Program, completing independent learning, and 

serving the community through volunteer work at locations including 

Feed My Starving Children and the Triton Library.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 
 

Chairman Mark Stephens discussed finances and the re-building he’s seen at 

Triton College – not only bricks and mortar, but reputation and service to the 

community.  He expressed pride in the the work that’s been accomplished 

and the employees who get things done, noting that he expects there will be 

money in the budget to refortify the reserves.  Mr. Stephens concluded that it 

has been a very gratifying thirty years on the Board.   
 

 

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board    

were approved, including library & media purchases, and curriculum changes. See the Board of 

Trustees website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in May. 

 
 

Upcoming Student Celebrations: 
 

• Nursing Pinning – Thurday, May 19, 6 pm, Performing Arts Center 

• Adult Education Graduation – Saturday, May 21, 10 am, R Building 
 

 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529
http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529

